
Children have a choice and are asked to complete at least ONE task. They will have until the week beginning 17th July 2017 to complete it.  We will be having a 

‘show and tell’ session in class to celebrate the children’s homework efforts. If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Thorndown Primary School                      Year Two  Homework Choices - All around the world (Summer B) 

I enjoy learning 

about myself! 

I am a  

reader! 

I am a  

Mathematician! 

I enjoy learning 

about religion! 
I  am an artist! 

Date Given: 9th June 2017  

Date Due: Week beg  17th July 2017 

30 minutes maximum to spend on a task 

Don’t forget– it’s so important! 

Spelling– Please continue to practise your Year 2 common exception words. 

Reading  - Please read to a grown up x4 times a week  

Skoolbo - Please spend 10 minutes each week completing games on Skoolbo 

In PSHE we will be learning 

about ‘Managing risk .’ 

Can you think about the risks 

that you face in your everyday?  

What do you need to do to 

avoid these risks and how can 

you teach others to do the 

same? 

Can you make a guide from your 

house to school? Can you ex-

plain the ways that others can 

keep safe? 

 

 

When we find an author that we 

love, it’s really tempting to read lots 

of their books! 

Sometimes we can notice similari-

ties between the same author’s 

books and spot patterns. 

Can you read a selection of books by 

the same author? 

What do you notice about the col-

lection of stories or information 

texts? 

What’s the same? What’s differ-

ent? 

 

In Maths we are going to be learning 

to tell the time. 

Lots of the Year Two children are 

already fantastic at telling the time to 

the half and quarter hour.  

Can you show that you understand 

durations of time? Can you record how 

long it takes you do certain activities?  

What can you do in a minute? How long 

does it take you to walk to school? 

How many minutes does it take you to 

lay the table at dinner time? Can you 

record the information you collect in a 

table? 

 

 

In RE we are learning about cele-

brating new life. 

We are going to learn about the way 

different religions welcome babies 

in to the world. 

Can you share a special experience 

that you have been part of? Maybe 

you have attended a christening, 

naming ceremony or an aqeeqah 

celebration? What was it like? How 

did you feel?  

You could draw a picture, write 

about it and even include some 

photos for everyone to see.  

 

We are going to be reading 

Roald Dahl’s ‘Fantastic Mr Fox. 

Can you create a piece of art-

work linked to the story? 

You can use whatever you like 

to represent Mr Fox or the 

nasty horrible farmers. Try and 

be as creative as you can.  

 

 


